Jim Hinderaker

From:

Chad and Kim Bates <cbatesk@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, November 04, 2016 8:22 AM

To:

Jim Hinderaker

Subject:

Harmony School at Polo & Carrier

Planning Department

NOV 0 4 2016

Received

Dear Mr. Hinderaker,

I am writing to express my disapproval and concern of the proposed Harmony School at Carrier & Polo. The school would bring horrible traffic conditions, pushing those of us that have children attending Powell to detour our drive to Powell by way of Sandra. As you know Sandra is a residential road.

I also feel like we have plenty of wonderful GPISD schools in this area already. We do not need a school with a questionable track record.

Thank you, Kim